
Voters face difficult choice on Sept 18th

Should Alabama access its state savings account or risk massive funding cuts for Medicaid, 
prisons and other public services? 

That is the choice we face at the polls on Sept. 18, 2012.

Voters will decide on a proposed constitutional amendment to move $437.4 million over three 
years from the Alabama Trust Fund to the General Fund.

To learn what the issues are, check out the Arise fact sheet.

It lays out the history of the Alabama Trust Fund, explains what the amendment would do, and 
outlines what would happen if the amendment passes or if it fails. 
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